
              

 

 

Dear Residents 

 

Closing of Wagtail walk! 
 

 Just a quick note to Inform residents that the paved walk way around the top dam also known as Wagtail Walk  

has been closed of due to safety concerns. 

 

 Last Friday evening's welcome rain has caused a bit of chaos with water seeping through the dam wall and this 

 has caused a few areas of this paved walk way to fall in and slide causing a safety hazard. 

 

 Please bear with us while we attempt to get urgent repairs done to ensure we alleviate the risk of Injury. 

   

 Warmest Regards 

            

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


